
 

 

A few corrections to the Information for Debby Grodner's Seonghwa and Wonjeon 
 
Drissa Kone 
February 4, 2020 
 

 
Belvedere Family Church 

 

Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

A few corrections to the previous email regarding the Seonghwa for Debby Grodner: 

 

Viewing: 

 

There will be a viewing (wake) on Friday, February 7th from 4-8PM at the Edwards-Dowdle Funeral 

Home (64 Ashford Ave, Dobbs Ferry, NY 10522). You may come at any time and stay as long as you 

wish, to pray, share testimonies, etc. 

 

Seonghwa: 

 

The Seonghwa Ceremony will also be held at Edwards-Dowdle Funeral Home on Saturday, February 8th 

starting at 9AM 

 

Wonjeon: 

 

The Wonjeon Ceremony will be held at the Sleepy Hollow Cemetery immediately following the 

Seonghwa. 

 

(430N Broadway Sleepy Hollow, NY 10591) 

 

Reception: 

 

Everyone is also invited to a reception lunch afterwards from 12:30 - 3:30 at Belvedere. 

 

Because we are expecting a lot of people, please CARPOOL if you can, space will be limited. 

 

For more details about the Seonghwa and ways to help the family, please read the previous emails. 

 

Thank you everyone for your love and support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 


